2/14/2024

Linda McAffee
732 Main St, Temple, NB, E6HIE7

Guidance Counsellor.
Nackawic High School.

Attention: To Whom It May Concern

On behalf of the L.P. Fisher/Carleton Memorial Hospital Alumnae , I want to let
your graduating students know that we will be offering a $500.00 scholarship to a
student who will be entering the R.N/B.N program in the fall of 2024.

Please have all interested students submit a letter of application to me as soon as

they are accepted in their desired program.

Thank you,

President, , ' /)7
Linda McAffee W %




